
Report on Cyber Safety Walk conducted for students of Grade IX 

“Cybersecurity is a shared responsibility, and it boils down to this: in Cybersecurity, the more 

systems we secure, the more secure we all are.”                                                  

                                                                                                                               ― Jee Johnson 

Raising awareness about cyber threats is the key to preventing attacks. The Cyber Congress 

team from Classes XI and XII at DPS Gurgaon is on a mission to combat cyberattacks by 

spreading their knowledge to as many students as possible. Their initiative aims to create a 

strong shield of understanding and awareness, equipping their peers to stand against one of 

today's most dangerous challenges: cyber threats. 

As part of the global celebration of Cyber Security Awareness Month, the Cyber Congress team 

organised a “Cyber Safety Walk” through the school corridors on 24th October 2024 during the 

enrichment period. The team members, full of energy, sang catchy jingles and voiced impactful 

slogans to emphasise the importance of cyber safety and offered valuable tips on the do's and 

don'ts of the digital world. 

 

The walk captured the attention of students across the floor, as Cyber Congress members visited 

Grade IX sections to deliver engaging pep talks on key cyber security practices. Topics like 

"Think Before You Click," "Use Strong Passwords," and "Cat Phishing" were highlighted in a 

compelling manner. This initiative played a pivotal role in guiding students on how to maintain 

a positive digital footprint and practice safe internet usage. 

 

  
 

    


